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for the

IN THE METROPOLIS OF BUFFALO-

NIAGARA, ONCE-VACANT LAND HAS

BEEN REACTIVATED BY A SUPERHERO

TEAM OF COMMUNITY GROWERS...

THEY CALL THEMSELVES "THE

GRASSROOTS GARDENERS"!

Home-grown 
goodness 
from the 

Old First Ward 
Community Garden



BUT EVERY SUPERHERO
KNOWS THE REAL HERO
IS THE ONE AT HOME

WHO HAS THEIR BACK..



for your



support!

We rely on you to keep
us growing strong!

Every day, neighbors gather in our
member gardens to grow healthy

food, heal their pain, and strengthen
their connections to one another.

This is the power of a 
community garden.



Our community and school gardens

grow strong because of the
investment YOU make into our

programs and operations.



Green thumb or not, your support

also has allowed us to grow beyond
our community gardens, affecting
the landscape of the entire local

food system! In addition to over 100
community and school gardens, we

are growing our Public Land for
Public Benefit campaign, our WNY

School Garden Learning Lab, and the
Niagara Falls Local Food Action Plan,

thanks to you.



Can we count on you again

to help us continue the fight
against food insecurity and

blight in 2023? 







Thank you,
Jeanette Koncikowski & Tim Chen

Outgoing 
Executive Director

Smiles at our 
garden giveaway

 at the grand opening 
of the new 

NACC garden
Incoming

 Executive Director


